
 

  

 



    
 

MASS INTENTIONS 

(FROM SATURDAY 1ST APRIL TO FRIDAY 7TH APRIL 2023) 

Saturday 7pm Elizabeth Crampton 
Richard Carrick 
Stephen Walsh 
John Spellacy 
Sean Maher 

Month’s Mind 
Anniversary 

10th Anniversary 
Anniversary 

Birthday Remembrance 
Sunday 10:30am Joseph Kelly 

Vincent Moore 
Matthew McGuinness 

Madeline Ffrench 

Month’s Mind 
Anniversary 
Anniversary 
Anniversary 

Sunday 12:30pm George Beirnes 
Charlie Cunningham 

Cormac O’Reilly  
Sean Breslin 

Niamh Oglesby 
Kay Mullen 

Mary & Patrick Clarke 

Month’s Mind 
3rd Anniversary 
4th Anniversary 

Anniversary 
Anniversary 
Anniversary 
Anniversary 

Monday 9:15am Bridie O’Donovan Recently Deceased 

Tuesday 9:15am John Joseph Herity Anniversary 

Wednesday 9:15am Available for Intention  

NO MASSES HOLY THURSDAY, GOOD FRIDAY 

CHAPEL OF BLESSED MARGARET BALL 

Sunday 10am David Kennedy 

Matthew Redmond 

1st Anniversary 

1st Anniversary 

Wednesday 10am Christopher Hughes 

Elizabeth (Betty) Carroll 

1st Anniversary 

Anniversary 

If you would like your Mass intentions to be included in the parish newsletter, please submit 

them to the Parish Office on or before the Tuesday preceding the requested date of the Mass. 
 

 

 

 

CHURCH OF THE HOLY 

CHILD 

MASSES 

Monday to Friday:  9:15am 
Saturday: 7:00pm 
Bank Holidays: 10:00am 
Sunday  at 10:30am & 12:30 pm 
 

All Masses are broadcast daily by 
webcam 

CONFESSIONS 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is 

celebrated after the 7pm Saturday 

Mass or on request.  

CHURCH OPENING TIMES 

Mon to Fri: 08:45am - 12:00pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm until after Mass 
Sunday: 10:00am until after 
12:30pm Mass 

BAPTISM 

The Sacrament of Baptism is 
normally celebrated on the second 
and fourth Saturdays of each month 
at 12:00pm. Please contact the 
Parish Office at least one month in 
advance of the date you require.  
 

CHAPEL OF BLESSED 

MARGARET BALL 

MASSES 

Wednesday: 10:00am 
Sunday:  10:00am 

BAPTISM 

The Sacrament of Baptism is 
normally celebrated on the first and 
third Saturdays of each month at 
12:00pm. Please contact the Parish 
Office at least one month in 
advance of the date you require.  

 

 

  

  

  CONTACT INFORMATION 

Parish Priests: Fr Paul Kenny 

 Fr Tom Kearney 

Fr John Jones 

Email: whitehall@dublindiocese.ie 

Parish Office Tel: 01 8375274 Mon – Fri 9am to 1pm 

Parish Website: http://www.whitehall.dublindiocese.ie 

 

BRIGHT NIGHT LINE DANCING 

Monday nights 7:45 – 9:15pm 

Holy Child Parish Centre, The Thatch Road, Dublin 9. 
Cost €8.00 

PRIVACY NOTICE – UPDATE 

Please note the Parish Privacy Notice is currently under 
review.  A new version will be published very soon.  If 
you have any questions or require further information, 
please email Noelle Dowling at 
dataprotection@dublindiocese.ie. 

AWARE – SUPPORT & SELF CARE GROUPS 

If you or those with whom you work wish to connect with 
people in relation to your mental wellbeing, consider 
using Aware’s phone-in and Zoom support and self-care 
groups, support line or support mail. For more 
information, visit www.aware.ie. 

BEREAVEMENT SUPPORT 

The Irish Hospice Foundation provides a free 
Bereavement Support Line. This National Freephone 
Service is available from 10am to 1pm, Monday to Friday, 
by calling 1800 807077. Visit www.hospicefoundation.ie 
for more information. 

HOLY WEEK RETREAT 

“The Self Emptying of Christ”. Facilitated by Fr Donagh 
O’Shea OP. At the Dominican Retreat Centre, Tallaght. 
“Let this mind be in you that was in Christ Jesus, who, 
though he was in the form of God, did not count equality 
with God a thing to be grasped. He emptied himself, 
taking the form of a servant, being born in human 
likeness. And being found in human form, he humbled 
himself and became obedient unto death – even death 
on a cross.” (Phil 2:5-8). This retreat runs from 
Wednesday, April 5, 7.30pm till Holy Saturday, April 8, 
2pm. Full residential €300. Non-residential €60 per day 
(Thursday, Friday including lunch, teas/coffees). Advance 
booking essential. Visit https://domrc.ie/ 

 

PILGRIMAGE TO KNOCK 

There will be a pilgrimage to Knock on Sunday 16th April, 
Feast of the Divine Mercy. The coach will leave from Holy 
Child Church Whitehall at 8am. 
For more details contact Marie McAllister on 086 3990998 
or by email: Mariemcallister30@gmail.com  

SPECIAL COLLECTION ON GOOD FRIDAY PRO TERRA 

SANCTA 

Following a request from the Holy See, Archbishop Farrell 
has this year again asked that we take up a collection on 
Good Friday for the Holy Land, Pro Terra Sancta. This 
collection takes place in dioceses throughout the world. We 
are invited to pray and to collect funds for the Catholic 
community in the Holy Land and for the maintenance of the 
Holy Places there. The Archbishop asks each parish to decide 
how it can best facilitate this collection on Good Friday – 
perhaps at the church door after the ceremonies. 

PENITENTIAL SERVICE 

Penitential Service for the combined three Parishes of our 
Pastoral Partnership on Monday Night, April 3rd, in Holy 
Child Church at 7.00pm. 

EVENING MASS FOR LENT 
In our grouping of parishes the final evening Masses for Lent 
in the Church of the Nativity of Our Lord, Beaumont at 
7.30p.m. Monday – Wednesday. 

SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY 

If you or your family need assistance, our Parish Conference 
of the Society of St Vincent de Paul is here to help.  
Contact the East Region helpline: 01-8550022 

COURSES AT DCU 

Theology, Philosophy, and Ethics at DCU: Open House 
Evening for Alumni, Friends, and Prospective Students – 
everyone welcome. Thursday, April 20, 6pm-9pm (drop in at 
any point). Inquiries: email mary.hayes@dcu.ie / phone 01 
700 6100 
 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK 

“Holy Week is a privileged time when we are called to be near to Jesus; 
friendship with him is shown in times of difficulty.” 

Pope Francis 

 

 

If you would like to submit something for inclusion in the newsletter, please contact the Parish Office. 

RCN: 20016166 

 

PARISH & DIOCESAN NOTICES 

 

   

“They took branches of palm 

trees and went forth to meet 

him, and cried, Hosanna! 

Blessed is he who comes in 

the name of the Lord!” 

John 12:13 

 

 

PARISH of LARKHILL  

WHITEHALL & SANTRY   
Church of the Holy Child 

The Thatch Road, 

Whitehall, Dublin 9 

 

Chapel of Blessed Margaret Ball 

Oak Park Avenue, 

Santry, Dublin 9 Parish Newsletter 2nd April 2023 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

We remember in prayer our friends and loved ones 

who have recently died in the peace of Christ: 

Bridie O’Donovan 

Elizabeth (Lila) Murphy 

May they rest in peace and rise in glory 
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